BETHPHAGE SUMMER PARTY 2023

Bethphage were pleased to have the opportunity to hold a summer party in 2023. Held at
Mereside Community Centre in Shrewsbury, the party brought staff, Shared Lives Carers
and people they support together from across Shropshire and Birmingham for an afternoon

in the sun.

With a fantastic DJ set from Simon Whitehouse, karaoke, a raffle and games, there was
something for everyone. With karaoke hits such as “The Circle of Life” from the Lion King
and “You'll Never Walk Alone” and Simon the DJ leading everyone in “Sweet Caroline”.

Outside, guests were treated to an array of garden party games to be played in the sun. No
party would be complete without cake, enjoyed while the raffle was called.

It was wonderful to see so many people enjoying themselves together following on from the
past few years of uncertainty.

The party was made possible by contributions from The Basil Houghton Memorial Trust
(£1,200), the Blakemore Trust (£100) and Helen Pugh who raised £130 for the event.




